
Main Replacement Service Interruption 12/14/2017

On Thursday, December 14, 2017 water service will be shut down for a part of the day in the following areas during work
on main replacement. It is expected that water service will be resumed in all areas by 4:00PM.

Cellar Avenue
Between: Lawrence Street and Evans Avenue 

Bregman Avenue
Between: Lawrence Street and Dead End of BregmanÂ  

Lawrence Street
Between: New Hyde Park Road and Cellar AvenueÂ  

Evans Avenue
Between: New Hyde Park Road and Cellar Avenue 

Notifications were distributed in those areas on December 13th.
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